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                 CITY OF DETROIT 
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TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN THE CITY OF DETROIT: 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Detroit Brownfield 
Redevelopment Authority (the “DBRA”) is holding a public hearing 
regarding the Financial Year (the “FY”) 2017-2018 Budget. The 
DBRA Public Hearing to receive comments on the proposed FY 
2017-2018 Budget will be held: 

 
Thursday, June 15, 2017 

4:00 PM 
at the 

Detroit Economic Growth Corporation Offices 
500 Griswold, Suite 2200 

Detroit, MI 48226 

 
All interested persons are invited to be present and to be heard as to their views on the proposed 
budget of the DBRA for FY 2017-2018.  Copies of the referenced budget can be obtained from the 
Detroit Brownfield Redevelopment Authority, 500 Griswold, Suite 2200, Detroit, MI 48226, (313) 237-
4612.  The public hearing and this notice have been authorized by the City of Detroit Brownfield 
Redevelopment Authority. 


